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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6 billion over 
the next four years to deliver more than 170 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across 
NSW. In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent 
on school maintenance over four years. This is the 
largest investment in public education infrastructure 
in the history of NSW.

Project summary

A project to upgrade Ajuga, Campbell House and 
Glenfield Park Schools for Specific Purposes is 
underway. The upgrade will deliver:

■■ 15 new permanent learning spaces – five for 
each school

■■ six new life skills spaces – two for each school

■■ practical activity spaces for each of the 
three schools

■■ a new multi-purpose hall and associated fitness 
centre to be shared by all three schools

The project is expected to be completed in mid-2020.

Tender award and construction 

The tender process is now complete and the contract 
has been awarded to Duffy Kennedy Construction. 

Early works were completed early this year to prepare 
the site for construction. 

Over the next month, the contractor will undertake 
the following to progress the project:

■■ site establishment, including installation of 
hoarding and site signage

■■ detailed design

■■ development of a Traffic Management Plan and 
Construction Management Plan

We will keep the school community updated as the 
project continues.

You can speak with us about this project using the 
contact details below.
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� Artist impression of the upgrade to the three SSP’s

For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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